
	
  

	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  

  
  
  

  

  

Sheep – Horizon Three

Progress	
  Report for the	
  Period April 2017 to June 2017 

The Sheep	
  – Horizon Three programme has finished its first	
  year of operation and is now
setting up for an exciting second season.

Highlights from this period	
  include:
•	 Extensive Market	
  Insights work across multiple potential markets and categories
•	 Initial development	
  of new product	
  concepts and trials
•	 Setup of milking	
  sheep nutritional model and testing programme for the upcoming

season
•	 Implementation of the breeding improvement	
  programme has begun with the first	
  

new lambs due in spring	
  of 2017
• Scoping of potential sites for the Pilot	
  Farm model

Investment	
  Summary:
Industry	
  

Contribution
MPI

Contribution
Total

Investment
During	
  this Period 365,623 243,749 609,371
Programme	
  to Date 1,800,947 1,200,632 3,001,579

Market	
  Insights work	
  being undertaken in
Vietnam

Scoping potential Pilot Farm sites

Nutritional model being developed for sheep	
  
milking


